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Annual General Meeting
Village Green Committee
Wednesday 2nd May 2018

Present: Cllr. Phil Heath, Ron Lucas, Dave Pye, Wayne Thomas (Chair), Cllr. Martin Timmis, Cllr.Alan Williams (Treasurer), Denise Roscoe (Clerk)

Apologies
Lisa Gray (Secretary), Brenda Marshall, Jon Scutt, Tom Taylor, Vicky Timmis

Minutes of the 11th April 2018.
The minutes of the 11th April 18 were accepted as correct and signed by the Chairman

Officers
The following members were elected unopposed.
Chair		Wayne Thomas
Vice Chair	Martin Timmis
Secretary	Lisa Gray
Treasurer	Alan Williams

Retirement
Tom Taylor has retired from the Village Green Committee after many years of service.  Thank you, Tom for all your hard work.

10/2017	Finance
 Financial Statement as at 02/05/18
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Finances remain healthy with sufficient to cover the replacement of the mower or the purchase of any required equipment.

Alan asked that Helen Thomas who has taken over the maintenance of the footpaths and rights of way is made aware that there may be sufficient funds for tools that may be needed.

The Chairman thanked Brian & Josie Smith for their generous donation to the Green
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Date of Next Meeting: Wednesday 29th August 2018


Minutes confirmed as correct 29 August 2018 _______________________
Chairman
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Brought Forward from 14/03/2018 £4,585.28

Receipts since 14/03/2018 £143.00

Friends of the Green (2017/18) £17.00

Friends of the Green (2018/19) £126.00

Payments Approved - 14/03/2018 £0.00

None £0.00

Payments made since 14/03/2018 for approval £48.00

J.O. Nicklin & Sons (Diesel Fual) £48.00

Balance Carried Forward to 02/05/2018 £4,680.28

Payments for approval - 02/05/2018

None 0.00

Authorisation to pay the following if within budget amount: 

Lawn Mower Maintenance

Hedge Cutting

Fuel

Vehicle Insurance

Village Green


